
Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ, our Lord: 20 July 2014

Christian Education Sabbath is a time to focus on the education ministries in your
local church. Set aside a Sabbath; Encourage people to participate in the ways your
church helps people grow.

The recommended date for Christian Education Sabbath this year is September 6. It is
the first Sabbath after Labor Day. If the 6th doesn't work for your church, consider
using the materials at another time.

The focus of this year's material is stewardship—exalting Christ as creator, sustainer,
ruler, and owner.

We have included a bulletin cover, a responsive reading, a bulletin insert (thought
starter), a children's message, a Sabbath Visitor, a skit, and an empty tri-fold that
could be used to list ways your church encourages Christian Education. This packet
of information can be downloaded at <7db.info/ces>.

May God continue to make His presence and power known in His church through
the ministry He has given to you.

In Christ,

Andrew J. Camenga

P.S.
Seventh Day Baptists encourage unhindered study and open discussion of
Scripture. One way we can do this is by providing tools that help make Bible
reading a part of every-day life.

If your church isn't already doing something to promote Bible reading, consider
promoting <YouVersion.com> or the Discipleship Journal Bible Reading programs
(included in this package).
























